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702 ST. CATHERINE STREET WEST

MONTREAL

V October 1st, 1926.

V

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,1.I.D., 

Principal McGill University. 

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur

As you know we have been ap­

pointed exclusive distributors for the McGill 

official Blazer.

We have just received our first

shipment from England, and one of the first to 

leave our store we wish to go to you, as the Prin­

cipal of old McGill. Please accept it with our 

compliments, and the wish that you may have pleasure 

in wearing it on appropiate occasions for many years

to come.

Should this size be incorrect, we 

shall be glad to take your measurement, and have one 

made to order for you.

Yours faithfully,
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